David Magic Memories! CONTINUED FROM PAGE 16



APRIL 1971—It was my turn for surprises when the Laufer Co. Editors gave me a super surprise birthday party! I spent hours opening presents from fans. Truly incredible!



JULY 1971—Bad news—I had to have an emergency gall bladder operation. I was one sick guy for a week, but all the letters and cards I received really helped cheer me up. Thanks!



SEPTEMBER 1971—I taped a guest spot on "The Glen Campbell Show." It was really a ball dressing up in 1950's clothes, but the thing I enjoyed most was my medley with Glen.



MARCH 1971—It was really super surprising Shirley on her birthday for the "This Is Your Life" program. Later, after we finished the taping of the show, there was a spectacular party and all Shirley's friends were there!



MAY 1971—This was the studio photo sent out as we began filming our second season on "The Partridge Family." I thought some of the scripts this season have been really neat!



JUNE 1971—One show in particular really knocked me out and that was the one we filmed at Marineland. It was all about saving the whales, which are a diminishing species.



AUGUST 1971—TiGER BEAT's Smile Contest winner, Karen Bowman, filmed her part in the show and she was really terrific! Seeing someone as happy as Karen makes me happy too!



AUGUST 1971—I made a guest appearance on the "Merv Griffin Show" and my dad, Jack Cassidy, just happened to be guest host that night! It was great rapping with him on television!



OCTOBER 1971—More bad news, my dog "Sam" died, but it was really a help to have Sheesh still with us. This month I was planning my first vacation to Europe and more concerts so that I can be close to YOU!